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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

I am one of thousands of nurses currently on strike at Providence, advocating not 

only for our rights as workers but also for the safety and care of our patients. We 

have borne the financial burden of this strike and are committed to staying on the line 

until we get the fair contract that we deserve. We cannot allow big corporations to win 

by forcing nurses to cross the strike line because they are now struggling to afford 

basic necessities for themselves and their families. This bill is crucial, as it would 

enable us to continue our strike, ensuring we can keep fighting for both the needs of 

our patients and the rights of the workers. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Brooke RN 


